
Newsroom | Workday

News Brief: Workday Named Best in KLAS for ERP for the Sixth Consecutive Year

PLEASANTON, Calif., Feb. 8, 2023  -- Workday, Inc. (NASDAQ: WDAY), a leader in enterprise cloud
applications for finance and human resources, today announced that KLAS Research recognized Workday as
Best in KLAS 2023, Software & Services in enterprise resource planning (ERP) for Workday Financial
Management, Workday Human Capital Management (HCM), and Workday Supply Chain Management (SCM)
solutions for healthcare for the sixth consecutive year. Workday was also named Best in KLAS for Talent
Management.

Healthcare organizations continue to face challenges in supply chain disruption, managing tight margins, and
attracting and retaining clinical and non-clinical talent. Workday brings together financial, supply chain, and HR
transactions in a unified cloud-based system – Workday Enterprise Management Cloud – to help healthcare
organizations automate supply chain processes, gain deeper financial insight, and deliver an engaging and
productive experience for their workforce.

“Customer service is a core value at Workday, and we’re proud to be recognized for continuously listening and
responding to the feedback of our customer community,” said John Kravitz, head of healthcare, Workday.
“We’re working with healthcare organizations worldwide to accelerate their cloud transformation efforts so they
can adapt quickly to changing supply chain, business, and workforce demands, and most importantly, focus on
delivering superior patient care.”

Workday provides healthcare organizations with real time visibility into their financial, people, and operational
data to help them better manage costs, optimize spend, and make faster decisions that support the business.

The Best in KLAS report recognizes software and services companies that excel in helping healthcare
professionals improve patient care. The 2023 Best in KLAS report highlights the top-performing healthcare IT
solutions as determined by extensive evaluations and conversations with thousands of healthcare providers.
The Best in KLAS will be honored at the upcoming HIMSS Global Health Conference & Exhibition, taking place
April 17–21, 2023, in Chicago.

For More Information

●      Read the blog, “Workday Wins Best in KLAS for ERP for Sixth Year Due to Outstanding Customer
Feedback.”

About Workday

Workday is a leading provider of enterprise cloud applications for finance and human resources, helping
customers adapt and thrive in a changing world. Workday applications for financial management, human
resources, planning, spend management, and analytics have been adopted by thousands of organizations
around the world and across industries – from medium-sized businesses to more than 50% of the Fortune 500.
For more information about Workday, visit workday.com.

© 2023 Workday, Inc. All rights reserved. Workday and the Workday logo are registered trademarks of
Workday, Inc. All other brand and product names are trademarks or registered trademarks of their respective
holders.

Forward-Looking Statements

This press release contains forward-looking statements including, among other things, statements regarding
Workday’s plans, beliefs, and expectations. These forward-looking statements are based only on currently
available information and our current beliefs, expectations, and assumptions. Because forward-looking
statements relate to the future, they are subject to inherent risks, uncertainties, assumptions, and changes in
circumstances that are difficult to predict and many of which are outside of our control. If the risks materialize,
assumptions prove incorrect, or we experience unexpected changes in circumstances, actual results could differ
materially from the results implied by these forward-looking statements, and therefore you should not rely on
any forward-looking statements. Risks include, but are not limited to, risks described in our filings with the
Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”), including our Form 10-Q for the fiscal quarter ended October 31,
2022, and our future reports that we may file with the SEC from time to time, which could cause actual results
to vary from expectations. Workday assumes no obligation to, and does not currently intend to, update any such
forward-looking statements after the date of this release.

Any unreleased services, features, or functions referenced in this document, our website, or other press
releases or public statements that are not currently available are subject to change at Workday’s discretion and
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may not be delivered as planned or at all. Customers who purchase Workday services should make their
purchase decisions based upon services, features, and functions that are currently available.
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